
Judy Jacobs – Parkway School Site-Based Meeting 

Wednesday, October 2, 2019 @ 8:30AM 

Attendance: 

Sarah Bogaty – Parent; Kevin Carroll – Head Custodian; Joanna Clampitt- Assistant Principal; Maggie 

Coakley – School Nurse; Goldie Gulum – Principal Typist Clerk; Kara Kaplan – PTA Co-President; Shari 

Rosenblatt – Computer Tech Aide; Greg Scesney - Principal; Jenn Shinsky – Parent; Lori Stitt – Teacher 

o Future site-based meeting dates announced 

▪ 12/4/19, 2/5/20, 4/1/20, 6/3/20 

o Security updates 

▪ New intercom system put in over the summer – working out the kinks. 

▪ Testing lockdown announcement after children leave school today (10/2/19).  

Loudspeaker malfunctioned during 9/12/19 lockdown due to wire not being 

connected. 

▪ All scheduled security updates completed and up to code.  Mr. Scesney is 

meeting with Chris Donarummo once a month to get updates 

o Summer Work  

▪ Parts of new roof were installed. 

▪ Masonry work was completed on side of building 

▪ Mason work in the library has been delayed – cracking in walls need to be fixed. 

o Homecoming  

▪ Mrs. Clampitt will discuss making a banner with Mrs. Fizz for the Homecoming 

Parade.  Would like every class to help create the banner during art class. 

o Supporting Our Families In need 

▪ Committee will think about ways to address any families who do not have the 

monetary means to participate in PTA or school events.  PTA has offered to 

anonymously support any families for said events.  School administration will 

work on a letter to be sent. It was suggested that we work with Mrs. Dempsey 

to help co-write the letter. 

o New Business 

▪ The plaque and rock in memory of Mrs. O’Heir is complete. JJP is coordinating 

with Buildings and Grounds to have the them cemented under the tree in the 

playground.  The plaque and rock were paid for by last year’s 4th Grade carnival 

proceeds.  A ceremony will take place later this school year. 

 


